
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K.
Sent: 7/9/2014 8:05:46 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Katague, Ditas (ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Malliett, Valerie 
(valerie.malliett@cpuc.ca.gov); Brown, Allison (allison.brown@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Fwd: Paperweight gift from PG&E

Brian, The paperweight was thoughtful but I'd like to return it. The FPPC has determined that 
it doesn't fit within the personalized plaque exception and is a reportable gift over $50.00. 
Please pick it up from my Office tomorrow. Thanks for all of your work on GO 156, and work 
that benefits California and its ratepayers. Commissioner Sandoval

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE Smartphone

SB GT&S 0003239
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